
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 

 
FROM:         Dave Maroney, City Administrator. 

SUBJECT:   Resolution Vacating Part of Colville Street. 

DATE:          May 15, 2019. 

 

BACKGROUND. 

 

The City Council conducted a public hearing on May 7, 2019 to consider whether to 

vacate part of Colville Street located south of Park Street between Eighth and Ninth 

Streets South. Pending further research by Staff, the Council delayed consideration of the 

requested street vacation to May 21, 2019. Since the public hearing I have further 

discussed the proposed street vacation with Edwin and Heather Wyld (the “Applicants”) 

and recommend approval, including reservation of the described easement.     

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

The City Council is requested to approve the Application to vacate part of Colville Street 

pursuant to the accompanying Resolution.  



CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

GOODHUE COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

 

RESOLUTION NUMBER 2426 

 

RESOLUTION VACATING A PART OF COLVILLE STREET IN  

THE CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

 

 

WHEREAS, it has been proposed to vacate part of an existing platted street and alleyway; and 

 

WHEREAS, following duly given notice, the City Council of Cannon Falls has held a public 

hearing on May 7, 2019 and considered comments and objections thereto and found that the 

vacation of said platted street and alleyway is in the public interest; and 

 

WHEREAS, by Resolution No. 2422 the City Council vacated the alleyway but not part of 

Colville Street pending further review of the legal description.   

 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF CANNON FALLS, 

GOODHUE COUNTY, MINNESOTA, that the following part of Colville Street is hereby 

vacated: 

 

The platted eighty (80) foot wide Colville Street right-of-way lying between Block 55 and Block 

56 and Eighth and Ninth Streets South, Original Plat of the City of Cannon Falls reserving a 

permanent thirty (30) foot wide utility, drainage and walkway easement between and connecting 

Eighth and Ninth Streets South. 

 

Adopted by the City Council of Cannon Falls this 21st day of May, 2019.  

 

CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

 

____________________________________ 

John O. Althoff, Mayor 

 

 

ATTEST: _______________________________ 

       David Maroney, City Administrator 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 


